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A Worksession was held Wednesday October 4, 2017, following the
Supervisors Meeting. The purpose of the worksession was to discuss the

Township’s Act 537 Plan.

Anthony Lane and Chris Tomes, from C. S. Davidson, Inc. along with
Adams Smith, Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Matt Bollinger and Norma Markle were

present.

Tim stated that the Township is under pressure from DEP to enact an Act
537 Plan. Rettew was doing the plan but has not shown any progress within the
past year. Tim has released them and has requested C. S. Davidson, Inc. come

on board to complete this project.
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Anthony and Chris stated they have reviewed what has been completed to
this point and will come up with a plan. They will get us some sample
ordinance for sewer management.

The Board does not want a giant system, and are just looking at servicing
the Porter’s village. It is possible that DEP is just requiring a plan at this point,
that would require pumping current systems on a schedule.

: The next step for this will be to set up a meeting with DEP to discuss
what they are requiring. Anthony and Chris will be following up with this.

The Worksesssion adjourned at 8:35 PM.




